
Construction improvements to the City’s sewer 
system including sewer pipes, sewer manholes and 
sewer pump stations are currently ongoing and are 
being financed by the Massachusetts Clean Water 
State Revolving Fund (CWSRF). 

The CWSRF program is administered by the 
Massachusetts Department of Environmental 
Protection (MassDEP) with joint funding from the U.S. 
Environmental Protection Agency (US EPA) and the 
Commonwealth of Massachusetts. This project consists 
of installation of a new lining system in the existing 
sewer pipes, manholes and sewer service connections, 
upgrades to various pump stations, as well as 
improvements to drainage systems and redirection  
of sump pump discharge from the sewer to the 
drainage system.

Projects currently ongoing and/or scheduled in 
2019/2020 include the following:

�� Phase XI Sewer Rehabilitation

�� Phase X Sewer Rehabilitation

�� Sump Pump Removal – Contracts 3C, 3D & 6A

�� Beachmont–Sales Creek Utility Improvements

This work will provide necessary upgrades/
improvements that are intended to minimize 
the risk of Sanitary Sewer Overflow (SSO) 
events, reduce infiltration and associated 
treatment costs. 

CWSRF programs operate around the country to 
provide states and communities the resources 
necessary to maintain and improve the 
infrastructure that protects our valuable water 
resources nationwide.

Construction improvements to the City’s water main system are currently scheduled and are  
being financed by the Massachusetts Drinking Water State Revolving Fund (DWSRF). 

The DWSRF program is administered by the Massachusetts Department of Environmental Protection 
(MassDEP) with joint funding from the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (US EPA) and the 
Commonwealth of Massachusetts. This project consists of removal and replacement of existing  
Lead Service Lines (LSLs) located in the City’s streets. These lines run from the water main (in street)  
to the water meter located on private property.

An additional construction project consists of removing and replacing water mains to provide redundancy 
and improve water quality in the Oak Island neighborhood of the City. 

This work will provide necessary upgrades/improvements that are intended to minimize the risk of 
elevated levels of lead in the drinking water. 

DWSRF programs operate around the country to provide states and communities the resources necessary 
to maintain and improve water infrastructure nationwide.
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For More Information Contact:
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781-286-8152 | engineer@revere.org

A CITY 1915

A CITY 1915

City of Revere Public Notice

City of Revere
Public Notice

For More Information Contact:
City of Revere Engineering Department
781-286-8152 | engineer@revere.org


